
Subject: Re: It's been a while
Posted by Jamie or NuneGa on Fri, 14 Sep 2012 08:26:27 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Zion wrote on Wed, 12 September 2012 11:02futura83 wrote on Tue, 28 August 2012 00:45I just
remembered....Someone from the APB either goes or went to Staffordshire university. I swear I
met someone that works/worked on that during my freshers week.

Three of the developers went to Stafford University. One Winged Angel, the head dev recently
finished with his degree in games design. CFEHunter also went there, but I only saw him once.
Eggman89 also went there, and is studying computer programming.

I visited them a few times ~2-3 years ago, so yeah, they did go there. I know OWA has finished,
and Eggman has gone back, but I haven't heard about CFEHunter.

Everyone needs to get outta lichfield now, too many geeks here already.
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